
From: Simon, Timothy A.
Sent: 9/20/2012 2:38:25 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Pacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: PG&E

CORPORATION RELEASES 2011 CORPORATE RESPONSIBILITY AND 
SUSTAINABILITY REPORT

I am currently giving the keynote address at the North American Energy 
Standards Board (NAESB) Board of Directors Dinner in Houston, Texas. 
This stems from my membership on the NAESB Committee on Gas and 
Electricity Harmonization (GEH). My remarks will address GEH from the 
perspective of a California Regulator. I will be returning to the office this 
Friday, 9/21/12. If you matter is of an urgent nature, please contact my 
office at 415-703-1407.
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